
Dear Families, 
Welcome to Kindergarten! My Name is Mrs. Alvarado. I will be 

your child’s kindergarten teacher. This will be my 4th year teaching 
and 2nd year teaching at Peter Howell. We have so many fun things 
planned and I am thrilled your child will be in my classroom. 

Kindergarten is a very important year, it will lay the foundation 
for their academic success. Our class will be doing lots of 
community-building activities to help your child grow academically 
and socially. By the end of the year, your child will learn how to read, 
write, and work with numbers. 

Your kindergartener is in store for many meaningful experiences. 
In order to have a successful school year, it is a key component: for 
the child, parent(s), and teacher to work together. It is very crucial to 
support and help your child at home. 

I believe communication is the key to your child’s success. I 
encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns 
through ClassDojo or email. 

WELCOME 

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nathalye Alvarado 


